




 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 

 

Date: August 2, 2016  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: August 2016 Boards and Commissions Appointments  
 

 
Reappointment of Mr. Martin Holzhauser to the Covelo Public Cemetery District has been 
requested for the August, 2, 2016, Regular Meeting of the Mendocino County Board of 
Supervisors. Mr. Holzhauser’s reappointment has been supported in writing by the 3rd District 
Supervisor and the Covelo Public Cemetery District has been notified of the potential 
reappointment. 
 
Additionally, reappointment of Mr. Ernest Harpe to the Hopland Cemetery District has been 
requested for the August, 2, 2016, Regular Meeting of the Mendocino County Board of 
Supervisors. Mr. Harpe’s reappointment has been supported in writing by the 5th District 
Supervisor and the Hopland Cemetery District has been notified of the potential reappointment. 
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